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CIRCULAR 

 All first year (B.Tech., MCA, MBA & M.Tech) students are herewith informed that the 

tuition fee under one-time payment scheme for the academic year 2019-20 should be paid on 

or before 16th November 2019 (Saturday) in order to avail discount of Rs. 5000/-.                     

No discount claim will be entertained after 16th November 2019 pertaining to the academic 

year 2019-20. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. The Administrator 
2. The Vice Principal 
3. The PRO 
4. The Accounts Manager       
5. All the HODs 
6. The Exam Wing 
7. The Librarian 
8. The DPE 
9. The Scholarship / Records Section 
10.The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 
11.The File 


